
Chairperson: Sara Taaffe                                       

                    

Monday 13th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Bag2School 

 
We are pleased to advise that Bryn Offa is going to be taking part in the 
Bag2School second hand clothing scheme! 
 
Bag2School are a fundraising company who give money to schools across 
the UK for unwanted second hand clothing and other items. The items are 
then recycled and shipped across the world to people who need it. Further 
information can be found on their website https://bag2school.com/ 
 
Today each child will be bringing home a Bag2School plastic bag. Bags 
can be dropped off at school from Friday 17th March. A collection 
has been arranged from school on the morning of Monday 20th 
March so all bags need to be with us by 9.00am on Monday 
please.  
 
Details of what the company do and do not accept can be found over the 
page. Please read this carefully before sending your donations.  
 
If you would like more bags, please let Miss Morris know.  
 
 
Best wishes,  
BOPTA Committee  
 
 
 
 

https://bag2school.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HTTPS://BAG2SCHOOL.COM/WHAT-WE-COLLECT  

 

WHAT WE COLLECT 
We accept the following ‘good quality’ items: 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 
 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 
 Handbags 
 Hats 
 Bags 
 Scarves and ties 
 Jewellery 
 Lingerie 
 Socks 
 Belts 
 Soft toys 
 Household linen 
 Household curtains 
 Household towels 
 Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

 

We DO NOT accept: 

 Duvets and blankets 
 Pillows and cushions 
 Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats) 
 Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 
 School uniforms with and without logo 
 Corporate clothing and workwear 
 Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

 
 

 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect

